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Re: Support of IERG’s Motion for Clarification Regarding First Notice Opinion and Order
for Subdocket C

Dear Ms. Tipsord,

The Chemical Industry Council of Illinois (“CICI”) is a statewide trade association representing
the chemical industry in Illinois. CICI represents 211 member companies employing over 45,000
workers at an average annual wage of $80,748 in 726 manufacturing facilities and 877 wholesale
and distribution facilities in Illinois.

CICI has several members that are to be affected by the proposed rulemaking of aquatic life use
(Subdocket C) and because of the potential impact onto our members; we believe that there are
several aspects of Subdocket C that needs to be clarified before moving on to second notice.

CICI supports the Illinois Environmental Regulatory Group’s (IERG) motion for clarification
regarding first notice opinion and order for Subdocket C.

CICI looks forward to continued participation in this rulemaking.

Sincerely,

Lisa Frede

CICI

Director of Regulatory Affairs
1400 E. Touhy Ave., Suite 110
Des Plaines, IL 60018
847-544-5995
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